
Illinois State Fire Marshal

Office of The Illinois State Fire Marshal

The Division of Fire Prevention conducts inspections of buildings
for compliance with the Life Safety Code. While concentrating
efforts on state licensed day care, health care, and educational
occupancies, OSFM fire prevention inspectors also help ensure
safety through the inspection of above ground tanks, LP Gas
installations and hotel/motel occupancies.

The division is responsible for enforcing the Fire Equipment
Distributor and Employee Regulation Act, Fire Sprinkler Contractor Licensing Act, Pyrotechnic
Operator and Distributor Licensing Act and the Furniture Fire Safety Act.  The Division of Fire
Prevention also inspects buildings and exhibits at all county fairs and the state fairs in
Springfield and DuQuoin.

Update to NFPA 101 Life Safety Code 

 

NFPA representatives as well as OSFM personnel will be on hand to provide information specific
to the newly adopted code and amendments.

Registration deadline December 2, 2019, or until filled

December 17th, 2019                                
John A. Logan College
700 Logan College Dr, Carterville, IL 62918
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/nfpa-101-2015-ed-workshop-tickets-75840738691

https://www.cityofmtcarmel.com/fire/page/illinois-state-fire-marshal
https://www2.illinois.gov/sites/sfm/Pages/default.aspx
https://www2.illinois.gov/sites/sfm/About/Divisions/Fire-Prevention-and-Building-Safety/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/nfpa-101-2015-ed-workshop-tickets-75840738691

